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Christine Havelka

From: Public Hearings
Subject: FW: Variance tyee rd

 
 

From: Jordi Richards  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 3:10 PM 
To: Public Hearings <PublicHearings@victoria.ca> 
Cc: Tony Zarsadias  
Subject: Variance tyee rd 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
My name is Jordan Richards and I live at 108-785 tyee road (railyards) on the south facing corner directly across from the new construction phase that Le 
Fevre & Co. are currently working on.  
 
I would like to announce that I am in total favour of the proposed variance that is currently taking place. Because my unit (#108) directly faces where the new 
town homes/condos will be, I would prefer to look at something other than just a concrete wall. I believe that this variance will make the grounds look more 
appealing to the eye of purchasers, or passers by and the existing owners in building 785 Tyee who face the new development.  
 
Lets work together to make this development the best it can be.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
-Jordan Richards 


